

Lindale Villa, Gringley Road, Walkeringham, DN10 4HT Please ask for: David Armiger Direct Dialling: (01909) 533396 Email: david.armiger@bassetlaw.gov.uk

07 July 2016

Dear Mrs Angela Hayward,

On 20 April 2016 Bassetlaw District Council received a formal application from Beckingham-cum Saundby Parish Council to produce a Neighbourhood Plan for the Parish of Beckingham-cum Saundby.

Following a statutory four week public consultation period (25 April – 23 May 2016) on this proposal, no objections were received. Bassetlaw District Council hereby agrees that Beckingham-cum Saundby Parish Council should commence preparation of the Neighbourhood Plan for the designated area (as shown on the attached map), subject to conformity with the requirements of the Neighbourhood Planning Regulations (2012).

Yours Sincerely,

David Armiger

Director of Regeneration & Neighbourhoods